HONEYVILLE CITY

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE OF INTENT TO RECOMMEND THE CREATION OF A
FLOOD ORDINANCE AND AMEND SECTIONS OF THE CODE
ASSOCIATED WITH THESE CHANGES.

Notice is hereby given that Public Hearings will be held before the Honeyville
City Planning Commission on Wednesday, December 27,2023 at 7:00 p.m. or
shortly thereafter in the Honeyville City Hall located at 2635 W. 6980 N.
Honeyville, UT.

The purpose of these hearings is to take public comment on possible action to
recommend repealing Honeyville City Code Chapter 7-7: Flood Damage
Prevention and recommending adoption of Title 12: Flood Control Ordinance
along with recommending adoption of revisions to Chapter 9-1: Building
Inspector and Chapter 10-31-2: Design Standards.

This Public Meeting will be held IN-PERSON at Honeyville City Hall. If you
wish to make a Public Comment at this meeting please be in attendance at 7:00
p.m.
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Brittiny Chlarson
Honeyville City Recorder
Posted this 28" day of November, 2023




